
April 1, 2020 

Daihatsu Starts Accepting Pre-orders for New Mini Crossover TAFT 

* Vehicle with plating package (dealer’s option)

Daihatsu Co., Ltd. (hereinafter “Daihatsu”) announced it has started accepting pre-orders from today for 

the new mini crossover TAFT exhibited at Tokyo Auto Salon 2020. The TAFT is expected to be launched 

in June 2020. 

As part three of the Daihatsu New Global Architecture (DNGA), the TAFT is a crossover between a mini 

passenger vehicle and a SUV that can be used in both everyday and leisure scenes. Its name comes 

from the initials of its “Tough & Almighty Fun Tool” concept. 

Information regarding pre-orders and TAFT will be gradually released on the special site within Daihatsu’s 

official web site. 

<URL of special site> 

https://www.daihatsu.co.jp/lineup/taft/special/index.html 

Going forward, Daihatsu will continue to provide the optimal mobility to every one of its customers, and 

cater to their needs through its extended range of mini vehicles and compact cars based on the approach 

of “Light you up.” 

https://www.daihatsu.co.jp/lineup/taft/special/index.html

